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10O The Honorable President and April 30, 2009
Members of the City Council
City Hall, Room 400

100 N. Holliday Street

The Department of Planning has received City Council Bill No. 08-0072R for the purpose of
requesting the members of the Baltimore City Board of Liguor License Commissioners to
report to the City Council on the procedures utilized to enforce the prohibition against the
existence of liquor establishments within 300 feet of a church or of a school and to consider
the feasibility of requesting the Honorable Chairs and Members of the Baltimore City Senate
and House Delegations to the 2009 Maryland General Assembly to introduce legislation to
increase the distance of the prohibition.

The Department of Planning has no objection to this legislation and supports further study of
- the option ic increase.the distance from which a licensed liquor establishment may be located
in relation to a church or school.
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CC:  Mr. Andrew Frank, Deputy Mayor
Mr. Demaune Millard, Mayor’s Office
Ms. Angela Gibson, Mayor’s Office
The Honorable Rochelle “Rikki” Spector, Council Rep. for Planning Commission
Mr. Paul Graziano, Commissioner, DHCD
Mis. Nikol Nabors-Jackson, DHCD
Ms. Jennifer Coates, Councilmanic Services
Ms. Deepa Bhattacharyya, Law Department
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